The MYRTLE BAPTIST CHURCH WEST NEWTON

November 27, 2013

Robert Muollo, Jr.
Housing Planner
Planning and Development Department
City of Newton
1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton, MA 02459

Dear Mr. Muollo:

Per your request, this letter is to serve as confirmation that Myrtle Baptist Church will continue to sponsor the development of Myrtle Village, LLC. This sponsorship is to cover all soft costs with the understanding that these funds are reimbursable to the church upon the release of funds from the city.

Please advise if you need additional information from the church regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Reverend Brandon Thomas Crowley, MDiv, STM

Senior Pastor

Earl Sheard

Chair, Board of Trustees

Spiritual Philanthropists,